
 

Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 28 August 2003 

5. COMMUNITY ADVOCATE’S UPDATE 
 
 The Board received items of information under the Community Advocate’s Update and decided: 
 
 1. That the information be received. 
 
 POSTER BOLLARDS INSTALLATION PROCESS 
 
 2. That the Board appoint Carole Evans as a representative to the Central City Streets 

Subcommittee for the purpose of considering the Council’s approval, as property owner, of 
proposed poster bollard sites. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


